
 
 

  Dates: 

Friday 13th July Sports day. 

Monday July 16th Year 3 Trip to Cromer.  

Thursday July 19th End of year disco. 

 

For our trip, children will need to be dressed 

appropriately for the weather in school 

uniform and in sensible footwear for being on 

the beach. Please make sure they have a hat, 

plenty of water and sunscreen (this could be 

applied before school). 

 

 

In the last few weeks we have been trying to take 

our learning outside as much as possible. On the 

playground, we have been drawing shapes and then 

measuring their perimeters using metres, 

centimetres and millimetres. Last week, we 

estimated and measured the capacity of lots of 

different containers. It was lovely to get out in 

the sun! 

 

 

This week we had a slight break from 

our topic of rocks and fossils to 

concentrate on the circus! The 

children really enjoyed their time 

learning some amazing circus skills. 

Many of them crossed a tightrope 

before going on to try to master the 

Ancient Chinese skill of diablo. It was 

great to see the children out-do the 

teachers who were frankly rubbish! 

 

We have made some excellent mistakes this 

week which have helped our learning. Many of 

these were to do with interpreting scales 

correctly in maths. 

 

 

We all enjoyed ourselves when the circus came to 

town last week. From this visit, children produced 

some wonderful pieces of work. Some wrote 

amazing acrostic poems while others told a circus 

themed story. We also had children making amazing 

circus Haikus.  

 


